
Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
I am writing in regards to the Food Standards Amendment (Truth in Labelling - Palm Oil) 
Bill 2009, simply to make known my support for mandatory palm oil labelling. 
 
I believe that it is important to have the ability to make a conscientious choice about the 
products we are purchasing and using. Please do not deny the people of Australia and New 
Zealand the basic right to choose! 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Barbara Fiala-Burke 
 


